
• ACSS PAC GENERAL MEETING MINUTES NOVEMBER 22, 2021 

•  
In Attendance: Cathi Hiscock, Rachel Ramsey, Jaime D, Andrew Hiscock, Ian D, Masako H, Kazuko K 
 
Guests: Mike Palichuk 
 
Call to Order: 7:02pm 
 
Land Acknowledgement: We would like to acknowledge that our school and meeting are on the unceded traditional 
territory of the Matsqui, Katzie, Kwantlen and Semiahmoo First Nations 
 
Approval of Agenda: Motion: Rachel R, Second: Jaime D 
 
Approval of Minutes for October 18th: Motion: Rachel R, Second: Cathi H 
 
Principal’s Report: Mike Palichuk 

• Jr. girls Volleyball won the division title 
• Swim team did very well, even had 2 participate in the provincials 
• Dramnasium gym out of commission for next 3 weeks for a new mural 
• Report card prep- Nov 12th Report card day next Monday 
• Wellness week was last week and saw LAPS bring in puppies and a human library 
• Dry grad committee has held three meetings 
• Grad photos this week 
• 2 teachers were affected by the flood the district put them up in hotels so they could come to work 
• On Dec 15th there will be an in person Christmas concert at 7pm with the BGMS and ACSS band and choir 

students 
 
School Community Coordinator: Stephanie Eby 

• Sends regrets was unable to attend 
• Looking into the cost of a new fridge for the Breakfast Club 

 
President Report: Cathi Hiscock 

• Nothing to report at this time 
 
Vice President Report: Wendy Alvaro 

• Nothing to report at this time 
 
Secretary: Jaime Dickson 

• Nothing to report at this time 
 
Treasurer:  Rachel Ramsey 

• Main Account- $12105.72 
• Gaming Account-$34818.79 

 
DPAC: Wendy Alvaro 

• Nothing to report at this time 
 
Old Business: 

• Budget - after a breakdown of all the requests for funding that was received by PAC a motion was brought 
forward to pass the budget. Cathi Hiscock – Second by Rachel Ramsey   All were in favor and it was passed 

• PAC will be moving to an application progress for the scholarship this year 
• Mike will contact the dry grad committee to let them know there is a little bit of money to help them get started 

 
Next Meeting: January 17th,2022 
 
Meeting adjourned: 7:35pm  
 
 
 
 


